
 

19th October 2023 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The Year 11 Art students are now reaching a crucial stage in their coursework, and it is essential that 

their sketchbooks are up to date. The pupils have all been asked to take their sketchbooks home over 

the half-term holiday to ensure that this is the case. The pupils should have completed all the tasks 

listed on the attached schedule (tasks up to half term).  

To provide your child with the maximum support, the Art faculty is open every lunchtime and after 

school on Wednesdays (unit 6) and Fridays. 

It is important to remind all students that they are expected to spend a minimum of one hour on their 

artwork outside of lesson time each week. 

Please contact me if you have any concerns regarding this information. If your child is unable to attend 

any Wednesdays after school, please let me know and I will contact you regarding other options. 

Thank you for your support, 

 

 

 

Mrs K. Fowkes (Head of Art) 

k.fowkes@kscs.org.uk 
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